
Reference: ITBI/CUET/PC - 210 Date: 15/10/2024

Subject: Orientation Class for Skill Development Courses Postponed

Dear Students,

We regret to inform you that, due to unforeseen circumstances, the Online Orientation
Class for the 2nd Phase of the Skill Development Courses, originally scheduled for
October 15, 2024, from 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM, has been postponed.

This decision has been confirmed by the CUET Authority. We understand the importance
of this session in preparing you for the courses ahead, and we sincerely apologize for any
inconvenience caused.

The new date and time for the orientation will be communicated to you shortly.

In the meantime, if you have any questions or require further assistance, please don’t
hesitate to contact us at 01601063910.

Thank you for your understanding and patience.

Regards,
IT Business Incubator
Chittagong University of Engineering &
Technology (CUET)
Mobile: 01978464904, 01601063910

Approved by

Professor Dr. Mohammed Moshiul Hoque
Director, IT Business Incubator at CUET
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